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COVID19 Online Provision and Catch-Up 
           25.09.2020 
Dear Parents  
 
Online Provision  
As mentioned previously, we have been trialling ways of publishing information for learning at home, as 
opposed to homework. 
 
The aim is to make available some resources that reflect the topics and themes that children would have 
covered in school should they, owing to self-isolation or another reason, be working at home.  At the start of 
each week, you will be able to find a folder in your child’s Google Classroom containing suggestions and 
links by subject/topic.  This work is only for pupils that are not in school and it is not additional homework. 
 
Please remember that it is very likely that this provision will evolve as we use it and circumstances change.   
 
Catch-Up 
In school we are always assessing the progress and attainment of pupils in different subjects and different 
ways.  We are very aware that, given the variety of experiences that our pupils have had through lockdown, 
we have a wider range of abilities and needs than usual.  Our aim is to support our pupils in accelerating 
progress through this school year in ways that compliment our usual routines.  With this in mind, we would 
like to purchase some practice books for mathematics for pupils in Fry and JBB.  These books are familiar to 
pupils, as they have used the versions that compliment Power Maths for their year group whilst in Fox.  The 
books we hope to use are those linked to years 3, 4, 5 and 6 as appropriate to the age and stage of the 
pupils in Fry and JBB. 
 
As there are no school trips this term and to help us with our aims, as above, we would like to ask for a 
voluntary donation of £5.97 in total to cover a book for each term of this academic year.  It is possible that 
this book will also be useful should a child be learning at home.  If for any reason, purchasing these books 
would present you with financial hardship, please see Mr Kear in confidence.   
 
We are aware that some parents have already purchased these books privately, and there is no need to 
purchase them again. 
 
Please use the following bank details to make your contribution and return the slip below to the playground 
box for letters: 
 

Sort Code: 60-02-31 
Account Number: 72679557  
Ref: YOUR CHILD’S NAME (please include their surname i.e. ’Bobbie Smith’) 
 
Kind regards 
Stephen Kear 
Headtecher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------- 
Power Maths Books 
Child’s Name:     Class:    Year Group: 
I have contributed £5.97 via online banking.   Signed:                                Date:                                                       
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